PARKING OF CARS

Children's safety is endangered by illegal stopping and parking of cars, especially on wet days.
Parents/caregivers are required to comply with the street parking signs.

Adequate parking is available along both sides of Russell, Macquarie and Brown Streets.

Parents/caregivers are requested not to park across driveways, double park or park in the Bus Zone
&/or Taxi Zone.

Cars must not enter the school grounds without authorisation from the Principal.




